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Open Afternoon

We are excited to welcome parents of pupils in 
years 1-6 into school again to share our lessons. 
This term, we will be inviting parents to attend 
some afternoon lessons, where the wider 
curriculum is taught. This will take place on 
Thursday 2nd February. Parents are welcome to 
attend from 1:30-2:15. Unfortunately, we are 
unable to allow pupils to leave early.

Thank you.

The Broadacre Team.

Welcome Back and Happy New Year
Happy New Year to all. It has been fantastic to welcome everybody back after the Christmas break. 

All pupils have settled in extremely well and are back into their routines. Ms Rafferty, Mr Turner and 
Miss Audsley have also settled in well to their new roles.

Attendance
Ensuring that pupils have the highest possible 
attendance remains a priority and the school 
staff will be working closely with families to 
ensure that pupils spend as much time in school 
as possible. Attendance workshops for parents 
will be offered to ensure that we can work in 
partnership to support your children in receiving 
a full education. Initially, these will be by 
invitation only, but will be then offered to the 
wider community. All attendees at the 
workshops will be entered into a prize draw to 
win ASDA vouchers and a free school 
jumper/cardigan for your child.

Health and Safety

Please support the school in keeping all 
children and visitors safe by ensuring that your 
children do not ride bikes and scooters on the 
school grounds.

Please also ensure that children and visitors do 
not walk across the car park. Please use the 
footpath from the pedestrian gates. 

World Book Day
Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day and we 
would like to celebrate this by sharing our 
favourite books with each other and dressing 
up as our favourite book characters. There will 
also be lots of book-related activities 
throughout the day.

Parents’ Evening
We will hold our Spring Term Parent 
Consultation Evening on Tuesday 21st February. 
Appointment slips will be sent out closer to the 
date.



Important Dates


